Hazel's Newsletter

Summer 1

Our team:

Miss Hunter, Mrs Turner, Miss Edwards
and Miss Jackson will be working
together to support Hazel this term.

What we are learning:

B Maths — We are going to be learning about lots
of important topics, including addition and
subtraction — money, multiplication and division
— money, J‘ractlons, geometry, time.

/  English — We will be exploring different genres,
the first unit will be fiction, in particular
adventure. After we will be exploring a non-
fiction explanation texts.

Q Science — We will be learning all about plants.

@ History — This half term we will be learning all
about the Ancient Greeks and how they lived
but also how it has impacted our world today.

®: Social skills — We will be looking at lots of key
social skills through daily activities that
promote turn taking, sharing, collaboration and
communication.

Welcome back everyone!

Important Reminders

3/ PE will be on a FRIDAY, please
can children come dressed in their
PE Rits (plain t-shirt, joggers, and
trainers).

3% Children should bring a refillable
water bottle.

3/ Please check Dojo regularly as
important updates will be posted
on there, and you will receive
updates on your child’s day.

Values:

Week 1 — Trust and Respect
Week 2 — Caring

Week 3 — Responsibility

Week 4 — Thoughtfulness

Week 5 — Tolerance and Kindness

Home Reading Folders

Home reading folders will be sent home and should be sent in daily; they will contain a
reading book and a reading record. Please listen to your child read as much as possible.
Thank you, from the Hazel Team.
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